
MBJ Airports Limited (MBJ), the operators of Sangster International Airport, wishes to advise
the public of upcoming changes to vehicular traffic flow at the Departures and Arrivals
areas, effective Thursday February 29, 2024. 

In line with our commitment to enhancing efficiency and customer satisfaction, all vehicular
traffic to the Departures and Arrivals areas of the airport will be as shown in the diagram
below effective Thursday February 29, 2024.

                

To facilitate this transition, all airport users are kindly requested to adhere to directional
signage and follow instructions from airport personnel where applicable. Your cooperation
is essential in ensuring a smooth transition to the new traffic flow arrangement.
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